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United Overseas Bank (China) System Maintenance Notice 

 

Dear Customers: 

 

To improve customer experience, we will conduct the concerned 

system maintenance from 10 PM on Jul 26th to 8 AM on Jul 27th, 

2024, our Business Internet Banking will not be available for 

service in this period of time.   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. If any query, please 

call UOB (China) Privilege Banking Service Hotline at 400-166-

6388. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

Best Regards,  

United Overseas Bank (China) Limited 
 

 
 
 


